
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Our long trip this year was a blast.  We had 5 rigs  meet in Georgia 

and caravan to Pigeon Forge with an overnight in Kinards, SC. In 

TN we met up with rig #6.  No caravan goes without a hiccup or 

2.  Our hiccup's involved tires.  But, all hiccups aside a good time 

was had by all.  We enjoyed good food, decent weather and 

beautiful mountains, craft fairs, bears, apple farms and warm 

campfires.  Here are a few pictures of our wonderful trip!! 
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April 2020 Celebrations 
Happy Birthday Fellow Campers 

Steve Zubor   04/12 

Happy Anniversary 
Terry & Barbara 

Taylor  03/10  

 

Long Trip Reminder  
Pigeon Forge, TN  

October 4 - 9a 



Johnsons really know how 
to have a good time î Tire 
issue #3 
Sam & Laverne  had tire 
issues trying to get out of 
Clayboughs campground, 
issue #2 



December Campout 
Jenny Ridge Venue & RV Park (912) 496-1172  

12/17 ð 12/20  
Please call and make your reservations as soon as possible 

2nd annual Jax Rambling Sams  
Ugly Sweater Contest ð Friday with a Chili Pitch - in  

   

Last yearsõ winneré who will be 

our 2020 winner? 

This yearõs December Campout and Christmas celebration 

will be a little different from years past.  Because of Covid-19 

we will not be able to attend the Wreaths across America as a 

group.  They are only allowing 50 participants at a scheduled 

time.  But, please consider making a donation for the Wreaths.  

James Walters is graciously spearheading the collection.  

 

December 19, 2020  .  
The wreaths are $15 each or 3 for $30.  James 

Walters will be collecting the donations again this 

year for the group.  

 Please mail your checks payable to: 

 Wreaths Across America   

c/o James Walters 

8532 Thims Avenue, Jacksonville FL 32221 

 

https://www.google.com/search?client=firefox-b-1-d&q=jenny+ridge+rv+park
https://www.google.com/search?client=firefox-b-1-d&q=jenny+ridge+rv+park
https://www.google.com/search?client=firefox-b-1-d&q=jenny+ridge+rv+park


Because Good Sam National has advised us to make no 

withdrawals or deposits to our account we are unable to have a 

Christmas Dinner and òBrown Bagó auction this year. Since we 

must forgo the òBrown Bagó auction we thought we would replace 

it with an old fashioned òWhite Elephantó gift exchange.  For our 

dinner we will ask each camper to pay a small $ for a Turkey and a 

Ham and then bring a typical side for sharing.  We will have more 

information and a sign-up sheet in our November Newsletter.  We 

are also planning on having the dinner and òWhite Elephantó early 

in the afternoon, maybe around 2pm so those of us unable to 

camp can still make the drive to Folkston for the celebration. 


